
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION MEETING OF THE FACULTY OF TAXATION 

AND CUSTOMS FOR THE TERM 2024 - 2028 

 

On May 12, 2024, the Faculty of Taxation and Customs successfully held the 

second Alumni Association Meeting for the term 2024 – 2028. This meeting aimed 

not only to create a platform for alumni to meet, share experiences, and connect 

across generations but also to elect a new Executive Committee for the Alumni 

Association of the Faculty of Taxation and Customs. 

Group photo of all delegates attending the congress 

 

 

 

 

 



Dr. Nguyen Thanh Nha – Head of the Faculty of Taxation and Customs 

We are confident that with the new Executive Committee for the term 2024 - 

2028, the Alumni Association of the Faculty of Taxation and Customs will continue 

to grow, uphold its fine traditions, and contribute significantly to society. 

MA. Nguyen Thi Huyen – Deputy Head of the Faculty of Taxation and Customs, 

Head of the Alumni Liaison Committee 



 

We look forward to seeing all alumni at upcoming gatherings where cherished 

memories and bonds will always be honored and preserved. 

Some photos from the congress: 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


